OCTOBER 13, 2022 TOWN BOARD MEETING / Z00M CONFERENCE

The regular monthly meeting of the Board of Trustees of Caseyville Township was called to
order at 6 p.m. by Supervisor Krummrich who directed Clerk Gough to call the roll, and upon
roll call the following members answered present: Trustees Green, Scott, Gibbs, and Lowry.

Also present John Waldron, highway commissioner, and Todd Flemmg, sewer system operations
attorney. :

Supervisor Krummrich directed Clerk Gough to read the minutes of the previous meeting.

A motion was made by Mr. Green, second by Mr. Lowry to dispense with the reading of the
minutes with the following roll call vote: Scott — aye, Lowry — aye, Gibbs — aye, Green — aye,
and Krummrich — aye. Motion carried by a vote of 5 ayes, and 0 nays.

A motion was made by Ms. Scott, second by Mr. Gibbs to approve the minutes of the previous
meeting with the following roll call vote: Lowry — aye, Scott — aye, Green — aye Gibbs - aye,
and Krummrich — aye. Motion carried by a vote of 5 ayes, and 0 nays,

A motion was made by Mr. Gibbs, second by Mr, Lowry to approve payment for the following
bills with the following roll call vote: Scott — aye, Green — aye, G1bbs - aye, Lowry — aye, and
Krummrich — aye. Motion carried by a vote of 5 ayes, and 0 nays.

Bills were as follows:

Road & Bridge Fund: ' 51,995.14
Town Fund: 19,058.98
Permanent Road Fund: 8,510.41
General Assistance Fund: 5,675.84
Building & Equipment Fund: 393.60

Supetvisor Krummrich spoke before the Board with the following information:

The township hosted a luncheon for the country western band this week to celebrate the last
dance of the year. We hope to have an update on replacing the township ball field lights soon.
Four teams are interested in renting the township ball field facilities next year.

Highway Commissioner Waldron spoke before the Board with the following information:

¥
The road crew has been mowing along roadway easements, cleaned out Ciulverts, worked on the
road district vehicles, attended the road commissioner meeting this week, removed {rees along
roadway easements, did some minor building improvements, new vehicles are two years out for
purchasing, road crew will vacuum roadway leaves in a few weeks, looking into drainage
improvement projects, cleaning out ditches and doing road shoulder repairs.
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A motion was made by Mr. Gibbs, second by Ms. Scott to approve the clerical union contract
with the following roll call vote: Lowry — aye, Gibbs — aye, Scott — aye, Green — aye, and
Krummrich — aye. Motion carried by a vote of 5 ayes, and 0 nays.

A motion was made by Mr. Green, second by Mr. Lowry to approve the sewer system union
contract with the following roll call vote: Scott — aye, Green — aye, Lowry — aye, Gibbs - aye,
and Krummrich — aye. Motion carried by a vote of 5 ayes, and 0 nays.

Trustee Lowry spoke to the Board concerning the condition of the township ball field facility
outbuildings.

There being no further business to come before the Board, a motion to adjourn was made by Ms.

Scott, second by Mr. Green with the following roll call vote: Lowry — aye, Gibbs — aye, Scott —
aye, Green — aye, and Krummrich — aye. Motion carried by a vote of 5 ayes, and 0 nays.

The next regular meeting will be held on November 10, 2022, 6 p.m.

Respectiullyyubmitted,




